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August 29, 2023 
 
 
TO:  All Elevator Companies 
 
FROM: Tommy Petty 
  Bureau Chief 
 
RE:  Site Visits 
 
 
Effective immediately, the North Carolina Department of Labor - Elevator and Amusement 
Device Bureau, will no longer conduct Site Visits.  
 
Inspectors will visit construction sites on a case-by-case basis. If you have any questions, please 
feel free to contact me.  
 
 
Thank you for your compliance. 
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